
Dear Volunteers,

We cannot thank you enough for the time, effort, and
compassion you bring to our shelter. Your dedication ensures
that those in need receive not only food and a safe place to
stay but also kindness, dignity, and a sense of belonging. The
impact that you make is immeasurable, whether through a
warm meal, a listening ear, or simply a friendly smile, you
provide comfort and hope to so many.  We know that
volunteering takes time and energy, and we deeply
appreciate your commitment to serving our community. We
Care would not be the same without you, and we are
incredibly grateful to have such an amazing team of
volunteers standing with us on this journey. 

Rapid Rehousing Program

We’re thrilled to announce that in January & February, we
successfully housed two new individuals through our Rapid
Rehousing Program! Colette and Edward were both
previously staying at Turlock Gospel Mission. 

A huge thank you to our dedicated team and supporters
who make this work possible. Every step toward housing
stability is a step toward change, and we are committed to
continuing this important mission. 

Bottled water

Paper towels

Disposable divided plates

Plastic forks and spoons

Drinking cups (hot & cold)

Zip lock baggies

Q-Tips

Bars of Soap

Combs

Razors

Deodorant

Shampoo & Conditioner

Toothbrushes & Toothpaste

Beanies & Gloves

Men’s Coats

Twin size blankets

New or Gently Used bath towels

Bus Passes for Turlock & Modesto

Twin size sheets

THANK YOU !

We also want to
thank everyone
who has donated
items to those we
have housed. It
means so much to
us and them. 
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Upcoming News & Events

We Care is excited to announce that we will be
participating in the Turlock City Wide Yard Sale on
April 26, 2025. Between now and April 25th, we will be
accepting donations for that event. All proceeds will go
toward our shelter. So, clean out your closets, organize
your garages and if nothing else, come shop with us on
April 26th. 

Dinner Volunteers
A big Thank You to everyone who signed up to

provide a dinner to those in need:
Bri Youkhana
Hilmar High - Student Voice
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints,
Hughson
Our Lady of the Assumption Church
First United Methodist Church
Alvares Family
Salcedo Family
Sacred Heart Church
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church
Salvation Army Women’s Auxiliary
Assyrian Pentecostal Church
Vallerga/Bennett
Boice Family
Clair Family
Zayeh Family
Gomes Family
Bettencourt Family
Turlock Democrat Club
SAACR
Faria Family & Friends
Tiffany Allen
Lauren & Emilee
Shirley Perez
Moules Family
Teams of Our Lady #11
All Saints - YLI
Erica & Friends
Turlock Sunrise Rotary
Great America, Inc.
YLI - Ave Regina #200
Rosemary Howser

Board of Directors
President

Sandy Singh

Vice Presdent
Brett Forray

Treasurer/Secretary
Lori Kollmeyer

Members
Greg Bava

Director of Operations
Corey Mai

Enclosed is my donation to the We Care Program - Turlock
In Honor or Memory of 
Please send Acknowledgement to:

Name

Address

City, State, Zip

Donor’s Information: Enclosed if my gift of $

Name

Address

Gift Given For

Birthday

Graduation

Wedding

Anniversary

Death

Other

We accept
donations
through PayPal

Visit us on the web @ www.wecareturlock.org
or find us on Facebook @ www.facebook.com/wecareturlock

December 2024
& January 2025

Your Donation is Tax Deductible
Please make your check payable to “We Care Program – Turlock” and mail this section with your donation to:

We Care Program – Turlock, P.O. Box 1291, Turlock, CA 95381


